Town of Eaton
September 12, 2023
Economic Development Committee Meeting

The Eaton Town Economic Development Committee met in a regular meeting. Present was Mike Foster,
Donna Drake, Meghan Deckman and Bridgett DeWees.

Meghan Deckman called the meeting to order.

There is not a quorum to pass the by-laws. This will have to wait until the next meeting.
The committee discussed having quarterly meetings until this gets going.

The committee discussed what they would like to see changed in the Town.

Bridgett DeWees went over the Towns up coming events.

There being no further business to be brought before the committee at this time the committee
adjourned.
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